

Parliamentary update

Jacqueline's schedule is as busy as ever, even as her final parliamentary term draws to a close. Learn more about her work in Brussels and Strasbourg on key legislation and animal welfare matters over recent months. See page 2.

## ■ Time for a global Britain

As Brexit approaches, Jacqueline has been working hard with our key allies, including our Commonwealth partners. Britain has the opportunity for a renewed global focus across the world. See page 3 for details.

THANK YOU for all your support!

Welcome to my final newsletter as your MEP! It has been an honour and privilege to serve the North West and our country as a whole since 1999, representing our interests in Europe. The United Kingdom WILL leave the EU on 29th March 2019 but, together with my colleagues, I will be working right up until the moment of departure.

It would have been impossible to do my job without the wonderful support, enthusiasm and hard work of our activists and members around the North West. Your friendship and dedication is a powerful example of the 'best of Britain'; thank you

for working alongside me to get things done. It has been a privilege to stand up for our fantastic part of the world when it has mattered most.

Now, we still have a job to do. The British people expect our Party and our Prime Minister to deliver on the referendum result as we take back control of our laws, our borders and our money. I am full square behind Theresa May in this duty and know you will be too!

The United Kingdom is taking full responsibility for its future and I have no doubt whatsoever that we will move forward and prosper with confidence. We are a country with a great history, with friends and allies across the globe and an ambition to reach out beyond our shores.

The best days for our country lie ahead; let's seize the moment!

## Supporting our teams

It has been another busy year across the North West with political and fundraising events having been on Jacqueline's agenda once again. Read about her support for our members and activists across the whole region. See the back page for all the news.

## 2019 POCKET DIARY ORDER FORM

This is your final opportunity to receive one of Jacqueline's annual

pocket diaries! From feedback over the years, we know how many members appreciate the opportunity to receive a diary from their local MEP for the year ahead.

For next year's diary (2019), we are once again asking members who wish to receive one to register with us, thus ensuring that only people who want one, receive one.

As always, no subscriptions or donations from members are used to fund the diaries, which are *available first come*, *first served!* 

Simply complete this form and return to the address below or email office@jacquelinefostermep.com with your name and address.

Yes! Please register me for a 2019 pocket diary.

Your name:

Your home address:

Postcode<sup>,</sup>

Email address:

Return this slip to:

Jacqueline Foster MEP, NW Office, Mersey Maritime, 3 Vanguard Way, Birkenhead, CH41 9HX.

Please reply early to avoid disappointment!



